
MEMO 
 
 
 
 

CIRB - FUSION 

 

To all screeners. 

As you already knew, this union was in front of the Canadian Industrial 

Relations Board this week on June 26th, 27th and 28th. After those 3 days, 

more dates have been scheduled. 

 

The union and the employer are scheduled to meet again on July the 6th 

and 11th. 

 

 Nothing has been settled yet. 

 The CIRB has not made a decision and that is why we are going back 

for 2 more days. 

 

As soon as there will be any new developments, you will be informed. 

 

Marc Hennessey 
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